
 Dear colleagues 

 

On December 1st, at 15.30 hrs exactly I will defend my thesis "Ethics, end-of-life and 

vulnerability".  

Please find attached an invitation to the ceremony, reception and social gathering. 

 

At www.drvanbruchemvisser.nl you can find a link to the full thesis, together with other 

information. 

 

 If you would like to attend the (Dutch) ceremony via livestream, please leave a message on the 

site.  

We will send you the link as soon as it becomes available. You can also leave a message regarding 

your attendance at the ceremony, reception and/or social gathering.  

 

Of course we will adhere to COVID-19 restrictions.  

 

If you would like to receive a hardcopy of the thesis, please let me know. 

 

I hope to meet you on December 1st, 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Rozemarijn van Bruchem-Visser 

 

Paranymphs 

Lucas van Bruchem en Cornella Visser-Mol 

 

E-mail Lucas: lucasvanbruchem@gmail.com 

06-36590545 

E-mail Cornella: cornella.visser@aafje.nl 

06-21870629 

 


